. To: Thomas A Fossum/PV/EDC,
Cc:

~ Bee:

Subject: Re: Reappointment for Parks and Recreation Commission

Tom,

Thank you for getting back to me so soon. You are correct in your interpretation of the Ordinance. | will
be providing this information to the Board Members for their January Board appointments.

Thanks again for your help.

Cindy Johnson

Senior Deputy Clerk,

Board of Supervisors
530-621-5393
cynthia.johnson@edcgov.us

Thomas A Fossum  Cindy In my reading of the County Ordinance co... 11/18/2010 09:09:41 AM
From: Thomas A Fossum/PV/EDC
To: Pamela L Niebauer/PV/EDC@TCP
Cc: Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP, Jim Ware/PV/EDC@TCP, Russell A Nygaard/PV/EDC@TCP
Robert Slater/PV/EDC@TCP
Date: 11/18/2010 09:09 AM
Subject: Re: Reappointment for Parks and Recreation Commission
Cindy

In my reading of the County Ordinance concerning the Parks and Recreation Commissian | have
interpreted to say that the Commission Members are appointed by the Board of Supervisors Member for
each Supervisorial District and there is no approval by the Commrssuon if that i is correct than you would
need to make sure that Supervisors Santiago and Bri are i ve and Jenifer
to the commission. Based on my observance at Commission meetings | do not believe that any of the
Commission members would object to them being re-appointed.

Hope this helps should you have any questions give me a call.

Thomas A. Fossum, P.E.

Supervising Civil Engineer

El Dorado County, Department of Transportation
Facilities Engineering Division

(530) 621-5982

Pamela L Niebauer/PV/EDC

YIYTYre v TerTT Pamela L

. ;
’@" Niebauer/PV/EDC To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP
v .
A A 11/17/2010 04:59 PM cc Jim Ware/PV/EDC@TCP, Thomas A Fossum/PV/EDC@TCP
AshsbAbsabdbidl Subject Re: Reappointment for Parks and Recreation Commission [}
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